
NEWS
         

First Call for Pilot-Projects of the Uraía Platform

The Uraía Platform has recently opened its first call for Pilot-Projects support. The deadline for project 
submissions is August 31, 2015.

One of the main activities of the Uraía Platform is to facilitate pilot projects implementation by offering 
technical assistance to partners that are willing to experiment in their territories. It will particularly 
encourage the development of pilot applications to improve municipal finances. According to the demand of 
the partner, Uraía might offer technical assistance for:

The elaboration of economic, legal and financial feasibility studies of the project, and procurement 
procedures.
The identification of service & technology providers.
The identification of adapted technologies for the project.
The identification of experiences from other municipalities and organization of technical visits.

How to apply:

Only two projects will be selected in 2015. If you are interested in submitting a project, please visit 
http://www.uraia.org/activities/service/pilot-projects-support and return the application form to 
info@uraia.org before August 31, 2015.
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